
Calling all NH Envirothon Alumni! 

Do you have fond memories of the NHE?  

Did your Envirothon experience help your journey after high school? 

We would love to hear from you! 

• Please share a story, some wisdom, and/or a fond memory.  

• Inspire new envirothoners! 

• Contact admin@nhenvirothon.org 

• Spread your inspiration even wider. 

o The North American Envirothon would love to hear from you too. 

▪ Envirothon Alumni Stories - envirothon.org/about-us/alumni-spotlight/ 

▪ Submit an Alumni Story - envirothon.org/about-us/submit-alumni-story/ 

▪ Social Media - @ncfenvirothon 

▪ Envirothon Alumni Network on LinkedIn - linkedin.com/groups/12404664/ 
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